
What is The
South Kent 
Fund?
The South Kent Fund represents the
unrestricted dollars and quasi-
restricted dollars donated by
members of the South Kent
community that support the
operating budget.

Apart from tuition, The South
Kent Fund is the most important
method for funding South Kent’s
continued excellence. The
greater the support we receive
from our constituencies, the
more significant impact The
South Kent Fund will have on our
faculty, staff, and students. 

This fund is critical to all we
do, and it provides us with
the immediate flexibility to
direct our resources where
they will make the most
impact.  

Without The South Kent
Fund, our students would not
be able to enjoy the many
things we take for granted:
weekend activities, paintball
games, Broadway shows,
outdoor adventure trips,
movie nights, PERCH, and
more. 

The South Kent Fund
allows the School to
offer the following:

A full range of extra-curricular opportunities in the arts, science,

technology, and future literacies

An exceptional student experience through activities, clubs, speakers,

intramural programs, entertainment, local trips, and weekend activities

Exceptional faculty who we can attract and retain through

professional development opportunities

Financial assistance to the outstanding students and families who

otherwise would not be able to afford the South Kent experience

Tuition alone does not fully cover the expenses per student and the SKF is depended on to make up the
difference. Parent participation and the overall performance of The South Kent Fund have never been

more important to the success of our School. 

For more information contact Carol-Ann Bruen:
bruenc@southkentschool.org

www.southkentschool.org/give


